
Sandra Soto 

From: Ruth McHargue 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Friday, April14, 2017 3:47 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Diane Hood 

Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 170030 

Please add to the docket file. 

-----Original Message----­
From: Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, April14, 2017 9:14AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 170030 

Copy on file, see 1241101C. DHood 

-----Original Message----­
From: Benjamin Legaspi 
Sent: Friday, April14, 2017 8:59AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

-----Original Message-----
From: contact@psc.state . fl. us [rna ilto :contact@psc.state .fl. us) 
Sent: Friday, April14, 2017 8:31AM 
To: Webmaster 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user 

Contact Information: 
Name: Kathryn Spiegel 
Company: 
Primary Phone: (727) 623-8087 
Secondary Phone: 
Email: kspiegel@tampabay.rr.com 

Response requested? No 
CC Sent? No 

Comments: 
Please, please, please do not approve the rate hike to Duke. In addition to being terrible service providers, they do not 
need the money. We, the general consumers, are not even middle class income producers and are the ones that take 
the brunt of all the rate hikes you allow. Again, I ask that you not approve the rate hike. 
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